
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING NEW REQUIREMENTS FOR THE 

APPOINTMENT OF UD41 MEDICAL OFFICERS ON CONTRACT 

BASIS 

 

In accordance with Malaysian Government Policy regarding the 

optimization of human resources, and taking into account the 

current staffing positions as well as updated requirements for 

hiring/appointing officers by the Public Service Commission of 

Malaysia (SPA), the Committee for Appointment of Contract 

Officers convened on the 27th of January 2016 whereupon it was 

agreed that the following procedures  for appointment of contract 

officers be followed: 

(a) Appointment of new candidates of foreign national for 
Contract Medical Officer (Houseman) (UD41) posts to be 
deferred to a future date; 

 
(b) Permanent Medical Officers (Housemen) (Grade UD41) who 

have resigned but intend to be reappointed on a contract 
basis will be considered for appointment based on stricter 
guidelines, and recommendation for appointment will be 
made only once. Subsequent appeals for appointment on a 
contract basis will no longer be considered; and 

 
(c) Applications for reappointment of Medical Officers (Grade 

UD41) who have been relieved of their services by the SPA or 
have been terminated from Public Service will no longer be 
considered.  

 

In accordance with the above requirement, any decision by the 

Committee regarding appointments is final, and appeals to the 

Committee will not be entertained. 
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